
 

 

West Norfolk Sub Aqua Club to the rescue 

 
Good news for anglers who recently lost pole sections blown into Buttonhole 
Lake. 
 
A call to the West Norfolk Sub Aqua club resulted in their members accepting 
the challenge to search the lake. It could be worth a call if you have had a 
similar experience. They do not charge but accept donations for their services.  
Google them for contact details. 
  
On the fishing front Shepherds Lake continues to flourish. Bream to lb., Tench 
at 4lb and a carp weighing in at 16lb just one anglers catch in a session. 



 

 

Ambrose Draper often seen in action on Facebook has enjoyed some good 
sport there including 3 carp best, a Personal best tipping the scales at 19lb-
7oz meaning there are bigger ones in there for him to up his PB. Plus 5 bream 
and a chub in his catch. Another session saw him catch 8 bream before he 
cooked his breakfast ( I always bailiff to late) 
 
Bear Lake going well as usual, noticeable that a few anglers like to use a carp 
wand or short feeder rod which ensures they feed regularly and play the better 
fish perhaps easier than on pole or waggler. Then again, it’s down to the angler 
on how to tackle this very attractive lake. 
 
Improved catches on Kings though not that many anglers make the walk but  
Both bream and carp nets reported this week on pellet. 
Few carp showing on Springside.  
 
Both Bear and Shepherds Lake very busy in the week. Come the recent 
weekend both anglers and fish were in hibernation, keeping away from the very 
cold wind, was my guess. 
 
Ashley has been strimming this week giving all the lakes a very good trim and 
tidy up, they all look good very attractive and very “fishy”.  
  



 

 

Kings Lake looking good. 

 
Further news on matches. KLAA Match secretary Ray Mailie will start the 
season running Wednesday evening matches beginning at Neeps on the 
Level on June 18 and run them until September. 


